
February 7, 2020 

Subject: IP150+ Release 

To all our customers, 

We are pleased to release the IP150+, an improved version of the IP150. 

The IP150+ offers substantial improvements over the IP150: 

Safe Upgrades – by using larger memory, interruption during upgrade will be fail-safe 
returning to the previous version. 

New improved stable Swan communication and polling protocols – will help Swan 
communication, as well as provide reliable connectivity to site. 

Built-in logs – in the event of a bug or performance issue, logs can be obtained by our 
customer support (and easily from the application), making the fix and repairs much faster 
and easier. 

The IP150+ will start shipping immediately and shortly after we will release a new version for 
previous IP150’s in the field that will offer the improved and stable Swan communication and 
poling protocols, as well as many bug fixes for improved stability. 

The price for the IP150+ remains the same as the IP150. 

We hope that the above is to your liking. Wishing everyone a very good and successful year. 

With Best Regards,  

Shmuel Hershkovitz 
Owner 


